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24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 

Hurrah - we have made it - this half-term has felt a real slog! Take this next week to relax, rest and recover 
ready for the final half-term. 
 

Now that the weather is starting to get a bit warmer, it might be worth pupils bringing in refillable water 
bottles to ensure they can stay hydrated. We have some water machines at school, so they can get some 
lovely fresh, cool water and these bottles can be taken into lessons with them. Fizzy pop or energy drinks 
are not allowed so please do not send these in. Please label bottles if they are non-descript.  

# 
I wanted to include 
some lovely photos 
from our celebration 
assembly this week. 
Following on from our 
Sport focused day with 
West Bromwich Albion 
Foundation, we were 
able to finally present 
the amazing prizes that 
were awarded from 
that day. Miss Smith 
and Mr Milne arranged 
the event and the 
assembly and it was a 
real success. Not only 
was lots of money 
raised but prizes were 
awarded. Thank you for 
all the effort of staff 
and pupils. 
 

After half-term, year 
11s will continue with 
their exams - we are 
halfway through, well 
done and keep going! 
We have some really 

lovely things coming up for the final half-term and we cannot wait to focus on things more enjoyable such 
as Proms, summer events and end of year award ceremonies! 
 

Have a lovely holiday, see you on Monday 3rd June, bright and early and in correct uniform! 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 
 


